Copyright of FoundLetters.com

12th January 2012
Dear Ma’am,

As you have got new position in Florida University, on behalf of grade 5 we all would like to bid adieu to you. And we wish you best wishes for your future.

We remember as freshmen, you welcomed us and took us on a familiarization programme that assisted us in feeling comfortable in the new school. As our class teacher and patron of the sports club, your guidance will not go unmentioned in most of our meetings and activities. We thank you also for all the good times that we shared together.

Please do call on us from time to time.

Your loving students,
Grade 5
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